

Abril/ April

Spanish Class monthly newsletter

Señora Calderon

acalderon@stsymsschool.org

School days: Thursdays

I hope everyone had a great Easter break and took time for joy. family and faith. The month of April consisted of only 2 Spanish classes for some grade levels due to Holy Thursday and Spring break.

Pre-k and Kindergarten: Preschoolers sang and danced to <u>Dayiro y sus ardillas a song titled Chu Chu Ua.</u> You can find this song under the youtube channel: Dayiro Castañeda. Kindergarten focused on Easter related vocabulary such as *conejo/bunny*, *huevo/egg, Pascua/Easter* etc.

1st - 4th: Students in 1st grade also focused on Easter related vocab while competing in the Spanish class competition. The whole class did an amazing job decorating their Easter eggs. Congratulations to Antonio Lopez and Lola Mendez for winning the competition. Students in 2nd grade took their quiz on the lesson *animales/animals*. Students in 3rd and 4th took their test on the lesson *You/Tu or Usted*.

5th - 8th: All middle school students completed their meteorology video project. As we face the end of the school year and the beautiful warmer weather ahead, I will be taking the students outside to the garden to enjoy Spanish class circle discussions during the month of May (weather permitted).

Mr. Demos' 8th grade class will be next and last in the Spanish class competition for May.

- Señora Calderón